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LODGE INFO 

Elections of Board of Directors is just around the corner 
   Each year Lodges are required to hold an election of Board of Directors for the new Moose Year.  (Moose Fiscal Year is May 1 – April 30). During the 

month of February, a Nominating Committee will be appointed by President Kevin Pope to determine the slate of Board of Directors for the 2022-2023 

year.  Nominations will be accepted for the offices of President, Vice President, Chaplin, Treasurer and 3-Year Trustee.  Some of the duties of these offices 

are: 

   PRESIDENT:  Appoints committee chairmen, non-elected positions, presides over the Board of Directors meeting and Membership meetings, signs checks 

and reports in general, and is the leader of his Lodge. 

   VICE PRESIDENT:  Serves as acting President, when necessary, attends all meetings, assist the President in preserving order and decorum in the Lodge 

and visits members who are ill. 

   CHAPLIN:  Serves on the Financial Review committee, attends all Lodge and Board of Directors meetings and presides at meeting in the absence of the 

President and Vice President 

   TREASURER:  Secures duplicate deposit slips made for all Lodge bank accounts, signs all properly authorized checks and shall assist Administrator when 

necessary. 

   3-YEAR TRUSTEE:  Takes inventory of Lodge merchandise for resale, examines, and approves all bills for payment, verifies books and safeguards 

equipment and assets of the Lodge and attends all meetings. 

   NOW is the time for YOU – the member – to step forward and get involved with the many things happening at YOUR Lodge.  The Lodge is looking for – 

and needs – members with a sense of pride, commitment, and time to serve.  One of the most rewarding tasks in the world is volunteering some time to 

an organization or cause.  The sense of satisfaction in doing something for others is the greatest feeling in the world!  Explore those feelings!  You’ll be glad 

you did!    

  Anyone interested in serving in one of these offices may submit his or her name to President Kevin Pope, any Lodge Board of Director member or any 

member of the Nominating Committee.   

 Election of Directors’ date to be determined 

 Installation of the new Directors will be held in April. 

 

 

 

 

Lodge Hours 
Sunday 

11 am to 6 pm 
Monday to Thursday 
 3:00 pm to 11:00 pm 

Friday  
 3:00 pm to Midnight 

 Saturday 
5:00 pm to Midnight 

 

Scenes from the Kids Christmas Party held on December 18th 

Another Moose Kid’s Christmas Party in the books.  Thanks to Lisa Villwock, Geri Gordon, Helen Emery, Cindy 

Lou, Gary Villwock, Vern, Eileen, Debbie, Keith, Lyn Litschauer, and others who volunteered their time and 

talents to wrap presents and make desserts.  And of course, we can’t forget the big man, Santa and his wife!- 

Santa’s Helper. 
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 Lodge General Membership Meetings 

2nd Wednesday of Month @ 8:00 PM 

4th Wednesday of Month @ 8:00 PM 

New Member Orientation Ceremony 

Monday January 31, 2022 at 6:00 PM. Mandatory for new members.  

Sponsors should attend with their new members.  All members are 

welcome to attend.  Dinner will be served ½ hour before the Ceremony.  

Any questions please contact your President or Senior Regent. 

 

 

THE MOOSE 

2021-2022 
LODGE BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

President                    Jr. Past President 
Kevin Pope      Mark Penzkover      
414-403-8127  414-897-3237 

Vice President   Chaplin  
Clyde Brophy  Dave Skrobis 
720-341-9801                     262-212-5480 

Administrator               Treasurer 
Tom Kronenburg  Brad Daniels 
414-708-7716   

1 Year Trustee  2 Year Trustee 
Tom Giles   Doug 
262-806-2516  Szymuszkiewicz 
   262-617-0648 
3 Year Trustee 
Barb Pilak 
414-881-0650 

WISCONSIN MOOSE DISTRICT #2 
 
President  Vice President 
Kellee Chwala  Clyde Brophy 
 
Secretary  Treasurer 
Ron Horner  Doug Knight 
    

WISCONSIN MOOSE 
ASSOCIATION 

 
President  Vice President 
Brad Boivin  Mike Wixom 
 
Secretary  Treasurer 
Matt Boardman  Margie Marsden 
 
 
 

Territory Manager 
Mike Rynearson 

 

 

THE MOOSE FRATERNITY 

An International Organization of Men and Women Dedicated to Caring for 

Young and Old, Bringing Communities Closer Together, and Celebrating Life.  

We support Mooseheart Child City & School, a 1,000-acre campus, located 40 

miles west of Chicago and care for our seniors at Moosehaven, a 70-acre 

retirement community near Jacksonville, Florida, Moose Charities and our 

Communities. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Make sure to join our Facebook Page. For active Muskego Moose Members 

only.  Facebook has the most up-to-date info about current activities going on 

at the Lodge.  Info doesn’t always get into the newsletter. 

If you have any questions on how to sign up for Facebook; I would be more than 

willing to meet you at the Lodge and assist you with this.  I have a laptop and 

we could do some quick computer lessons too.          

POC:  Julie Kronenburg  414-232-8125 
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President Message . . . 

Hi Everyone! 

My favorite day of the week is Tuesdays from fall through early spring. Souper Tuesday’s at the lodge specifically! I 

just can’t get enough of the great tasting soups, spaghetti, and casseroles. I hope everyone finds the time to come 

to the lodge on a Souper Tuesday. You won’t be disappointed. The WOTM hold one soup night, the spaghetti night, 

Casserole night and an occasional soup and sandwich night. The Moose Riders hold the other soup night. The 

WOTM and Moose Riders have my gratitude for holding this event each week. 

My next favorite day of the week is Friday’s. It’s not because of the fish fry. While I’m not a fan of fish, I still 

appreciate our fish fry and all the volunteers that help pull it off three Fridays each month. It’s the Friday Game 

night that I really like. Juke Box Bingo. It runs every Friday from late fall through early spring. Every time I come to 

the lodge on a game night, it’s a packed house full of happy members really enjoying the music and bingo games. 

Game night has been such a hit that the bingo games seem to be ending later and later in the night each week!  My 

gratitude goes out to Doug Knight for holding this event. 

Well, Christmas has come and gone. Where has the year 2021 gone? Like in the blink of an eye it’s 2022! I hope 

everyone who attended the Christmas party enjoyed themselves. I’m assuming it went well (LOL!) since I am writing 

this message before the party took place. I hope everyone had a great Christmas and New Year. 

Last newsletter I said one of our priorities the next few months is to work on how to maintain more consistent 

lodge hours. Thanks to our bartenders stepping up we have been able to be more consistent. While we’re not 

perfect yet, we’re getting there. We could use a few more bartenders and we’re still looking for a Kitchen Manager 

and Social Quarters Manager. If anyone is interested in applying for bartending, Kitchen Manager or Social Quarters 

Manager, please come see me, Tom Kronenburg, or any members of the Board of Directors. 

Since the last newsletter, we initiated a search for a new hall rental coordinator for managing the rental contracts 

for Shafer Hall. I’m pleased to announce Donna Pope has offered to take on this responsibility. So, if you are 

interested in renting the hall, please contact Donna. Please see her contact info in this newsletter. 

Please remember, the success of our lodge depends on volunteers. Like most volunteer organizations, it seems like 

5% of membership does 95% of the work. We are always looking for members to help-out. So, if you are interested 

in helping out, please come see me, Tom Kronenburg, or any members of the Board of Directors.  

I’m always interested in hearing form our members on ideas to improve our lodge. So, if anyone has an idea, I want 

to hear it! Please do not hesitate to come see me. Please, everyone stay healthy, stay safe out there and hang in 

there! Enjoy the winter. Hopefully it will be spring before you know it! 

Until my next message, See ya! 

President Pope 
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WELCOME NEW MEMBERS 

NEW MEMBER   SPONSOR 

 Carl Baewick                                         Jody Slak 

Edward Bauer   Marisa Szymuszkiewicz 

Jennifer Bauer   Marisa Szymuszkiewicz 

John Cissa   Georgia Hainer 

John Conlin   Gordon Michels 

Tania Dechant   Ashley Koput 

Denny Gustafson   Henry Fahning 

Trevor Henneberry  Paul Trupke 

Debbie Johnson   Kevin Pope 

Keith Kowalkowski  Frank Bahleda 

Rod Lautenbach   Henry Fahning 

Michael Manz   Marisa Symuskiewicz 

Tracy Manz   Marisa Symuskiewicz 

Mike Mayer   Henry Fahning 

Reiner Pannicke   Mark Penzkover 

Larry Schue   Julie Kronenburg 

Pamela Shudy   Doug Knight 

Bruce Wachholz   Henry Fahning 

Maggie Wilke   Nikki Guhr 

 

 

Congratulations, on becoming members of the world’s greatest 

fraternity.   

     It’s your turn to invite your friends and family to join us in our 

commitment to children, senior Moose members as well as our local 

communities.  Your membership entitles you to the many discounts 

through the Moose Benefit Program.  When you hand your prospective 

member an application also give them a copy of the benefits program and 

a copy of the Lodge newsletter.   

     Sponsors, PLEASE ~ when ‘talking Moose’ to your friends and family 

have them include their middle initial on the application.  It is very helpful 

in avoiding duplications in membership files. 

     Also, please check your membership card on a regular basis to verify 

you have not fallen behind in your dues. 

     Remember, if your lodge dues are not current, you are NOT a member 

in good standing and NOT entitled to privileges. 

 

 

 

 
 

http://muskegomoose.com/pay-dues/ or  

https://secure.mooseintl.org/QuickPay/ 

 

 

 

 

 

Not renewing your dues? 

For those of you who are thinking about not paying 

your dues, this is to remind you of why Muskego 

Chapter and the WOTM exist. 

Even if you do not use the Lodge facilities very often, 

the $35 dues you pay each year helps to care for the 

over 200 children at Mooseheart, as well as the 200+ 

senior Moose members at Moosehaven.  YOUR dues 

enable the Loyal Order to provide a home life these 

children and senior members might not be able to 

enjoy otherwise. 

So – when that dues renewal notice comes in the mail, 

please write that check (or pay online) immediately. 

We hope you will come to the meetings – meet your 

fellow Moose members – and enjoy some of the many 

activities that take place – food, music, cards, pool, 

shuffleboard, etc.  Many members feel the Moose is a 

‘second family’ with whom to enjoy life.  Can we 

count on you? 

REMINDER 

     When talking Moose and telling your candidate 

about the children at Mooseheart, the seniors at 

Moosehaven and our many community activities, be 

sure to have your candidate fill out the application in 

its entirety and READ and SIGN the application on the 

back.  In addition, ALL fees are to be remitted with 

the application:  

Lodge Candidate 

Application Fee             $20.00 

One Year’s Dues           $55.00 

Chapter Candidate 

One Year’s Dues           $15.00 

Moose Legion 31 Candidate 

One Year’s Dues - $16.00 

 

DISTRICT #2 MEETING 

Monday January 17, 2022 

7:00 PM 

MUSKEGO MOOSE LODGE 

Meet members from Milwaukee, 

Kenosha & Racine Lodges – make new 

friends 

Light lunch along with lots of 

camaraderie will be served before the 

meeting at 6:30 PM! 
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MUSKEGO MOOSE RIDERS 

 2022 

BOARD OF OFFICERS 
President Mike  “Big Dog” Theys 

Vice President Greg “Sparky” Subel 

Secretary Jill Theys 

Treasurer Kayla “Aces” Theys 

Sargent at Arms  Dave “Stumpy” Tomka 

Event Coordinators 

           Kim “Kimmy” Weigold 

          Anne “Annie On-the-Go” Dangers-Gollinger 

Road Captains 

  Keith “Ignitor” Wamser 

   

MEETINGS 

1ST Wednesday of Month 

6:30 PM Board of Officers 

7:00 PM Rider Meeting 

CURRENT FUNDRAISERS 

Shake of the Day 

Soup-er Tuesday  

ACTIVITIES 

Highway Clean-up 

3rd Sunday of the Month 

April through October at 9:00 AM 

 

 

 
Bon-Fires last  

Saturday of Month 

 

 

The Lodge Hall is now available to book 2022 dates for 

your event. If you do not have a signed contract for your 

party, please contact Donna Pope to do so.  Call Donna at 

414-403-8762, please leave a message and she will return 

your call.  

Thank You 
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Riders Souper Tuesday 

3rd Tuesday of the Month 
 

 

 

Runs from October to March 

$6/bowl 

Donations of soup always accepted and 

appreciated. 

 

 



pa 
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2022 UPCOMING EVENTS 

Jan 2nd – Packer Game 

Jan 7th – Game Night 

Jan 8th – State Moose Dartball Tournament in Marinette 

Jan 8th - Karaoke 

Jan 9th – Packer Game 

Jan 14th – Friday Fish Fry & Game Night 

Jan 17th – District #2 Meeting - Muskego 

Jan 21st – Legion Fish Fry & Game Night 

Jan 28th – Friday Fish Fry & Game Night 

Jan 31st – New Member Orientation 

Feb 4th – Game Night 

Feb 5th - State Moose 301 Co-ed Darts in Green Bay 

Feb 11th – Friday Fish Fry & Game Night 

Feb 12th - Karaoke 

Feb 13th – Super Bowl 

Feb 18th – Legion Fish Fry & Game Night 

Feb 25th – Friday Fish Fry & Game Night 

Mar 1st - Fat Tuesday 

Mar 3-6 – Wisconsin Moose Association Conference Eau Claire 

Mar 12 – April 3 State Moose Bowling in Sheboygan 

 
UPCOMING WISCONSIN MOOSE ASSOCIATION SPORTS 

Dartball – January 8, 2022 - Marinette 

301 Co-Ed Darts – February 5, 2022 – Green Bay 

Bowling – March 12 – April 3, 2022 – Sheboygan 

 

MEMBER NEWS 

Deepest Sympathy Our condolence goes out to the families of fellow 

members, Don Schmelter and Ted Menning and to anyone else who have 

lost a loved one.  The thoughts and prayers of your Moose friends are 

with you. 

Get Well Wishes To those on the downside, we hope you are up & 

around again soon.  Your Moose friends miss you and hope to see you 

soon. 

We Miss You!  To all Lodge and Chapter members who have been ill or 

hospitalized, we pray for your quick recovery and look forward to seeing 

you soon. 

Happy Anniversary/Happy Birthday to everyone celebrating these 

special events this month!  Check out the website for January Birthdays, 

the current month is also displayed at the lodge on the video display 

screens 😊 

Please:  If you hear of a member who is ill or in the hospital let us know 

so we can visit or send a card to let them know they are missed.  Call the 

Lodge. 

Notice:  If you hear of a Lodge or Chapter member who has passed away, 

please notify the Lodge Administrator or Chapter Recorder and specify 

if a Moose Memorial Service is desired.   

In addition, in the event you experience the loss of a loved one, the Lodge 

will make available a “funeral lunch” if desired.  

 

 
 
 

CRIBBAGE 

Tuesday Nights 

Cribbage Players are encouraged to stop by and play 

Register at 6:45 PM 

Play starts at 7:00 PM 

Event Chairman:  Cheryl Lesch & Carrie Lapow 

 

 

 Packer Football 
Packer Game Drink Specials – Starting at kickoff and will run 

until the end of the game - $1.00 off all pitchers, $0.50 off all 

cocktails, shots & bottle beer. 

• Food – the Lodge will provide main course of meat.  

Members are asked to bring a dish to share. 

• Door Prizes – everyone will be given a free door prize 

ticket for door prizes to be given away at half-time. 

• Packer Touchdowns – for every Packer touchdown 

the Lodge will provide a free touchdown shot.  Type 

of shot determined by the Lodge. 

• Raffles – various raffles such as 50/50’s, booze, 

meat, etc.  Come in and join in on the fun with other 

fellow members and to cheer the Packers on! 

Upcoming Schedule 

 Sunday January 2nd 7:20 pm home Minnesota 

Vikings 

 Sunday January 9th Noon away Detroit Lions 

 

 Super Bowl 2022 will take place on February 13, 2022  

Will the Packers be there? 

 

https://www.google.com/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwiAgoKl-NzPAhUFQyYKHUZcByoQjRwIBw&url=https://www.amazon.com/Mainstreet-Classics-Traditional-Wooden-Cribbage/dp/B000UVFMRU&psig=AFQjCNEApjjeA40QzsGsmN2-mbF7aTQtVA&ust=1476625061959703
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Nominations & Election of Officers for the Women of the 

Moose 

The Chapter year runs from May 1st to April 30th. 

We start the Election of Officer’s process in January, where we ask our 

members to submit their names for consideration for the following 

offices: 

Senior Regent  

She shall preside at all Chapter meetings, preserve order, apply, and 

enforce all laws of the Women of the Moose and appoint certain officers, 

Chairmen of Chapter Committees, and the various special committees of 

the Chapter, as required by the Women of the Moose General Laws.  She 

shall be a member of most other Chapter committees and oversee the 

proper operation of the Chapter.  She, or the Secretary, shall sign all 

checks drawn by the Treasurer. 

Secretary 

She shall properly document the meetings of the Chapter via minutes of 

all meetings and preserve same as required.  She shall receive all duplicate 

deposit slips of the Chapter, and with the Senior Regent and Treasurer, be 

custodian of all securities and perform all other duties required of her by 

the General Laws of the Women of the Moose.  She, or the Senior Regent, 

shall sign all checks drawn by the Treasurer. 

In the absence of the Senior Regent and Junior Past Regent, she presides 

over meetings of the Chapter. 

Treasurer 

The Treasurer is responsible for the proper collection and deposit of all 

Chapter funds as well as the expenditure of any funds.  It is her 

responsibility to ensure that all membership applications and information 

is handled in the required manner as established by the International 

Office of the Women of the Moose. 

Each quarter, she shall make the computer data and supporting financial 

information available to the Financial Review Committee for the purpose 

of auditing the proper documentation of all receipts and expenditures. 

In the absence of the Senior Regent, Junior Past Regent and Secretary she 

presides over meetings of the Chapter. 

Then the Nominating Committee will meet two (2) times to discuss the 

candidates and review their records. 

At the February 17th meeting, the Slate of Officers will be announced, and 

the Election of Officers will take place on March 17th from 6:00 pm to 7:00 

pm. 

 

Golden Gavel Committee  

Recognized at January meeting 

The Jan 20th meeting will be in honor of Golden Gavel Chair 

Rachel Oemig-Klein and her committee. 

      
Each committee is assigned a special project by 
International Headquarters and or committee is proud to 
be able to provide funds to assist our students with 
Physical and Occupational Therapy.  A number of our 
children at Mooseheart require short and long-term 
treatment in the areas of Physical and Occupational 
Therapy. Whether children arrive at Mooseheart requiring 
a continuation of services, receive a referral by our 
Pediatrician or are recovering from an injury, these 
medical treatments are often not covered by the state’s 
children’s health care plan or, a provider within the plan is 
too far away from Mooseheart. To ensure that our kids 
receive quality medical care our support in this area is truly 
important! 
    

  The committee’s fund raiser will be the Wing 

Wednesday’s.  From the proceeds the committee will be 

able to make a generous donation to support this 

important need, as well as to the WOTM Scholarship & 

Maintenance Fund 

 

Mooseheart/Moosehaven Committee 

Honored at February meeting 

     The Feb 17th Chapter meeting is in honor of the 

Mooseheart/Moosehaven Chair Pam Thrall and her 

committee.  The annual pharmacy budget for our 

Moosehaven resident’s averages $300,000 per year, over 

and above the amounts covered by Medicare and private 

insurance.  The cost of prescription drugs and over the 

counter medications and supplies necessary to our 

resident’s good health continues to escalate at an alarming 

rate.  The Women of the Moose have pledged to help 

offset this expense. 

      

The Committee’s fundraising project is still in the planning 

stages. The Mooseheart/Moosehaven Committee is 

extremely pleased to be able to donate funds towards the 

annual Moosehaven budget and once again, assist our 

Moosehaven Residents and the WOTM Scholarship & 

Maintenance Fund. 
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CHAPTER #1617  

WOMEN OF THE MOOSE 

2021-2022 
BOARD OF OFFICERS 

Senior Regent                  Jr. Regent 
Lisa Villwock      (Vacant) 
224-542-8979   

Secretary/Treasurer        Recorder 
Helen Emery                Tricia Ryan-Tellier 
414-852-5693    414-235-8786 

 
Jr. Graduate Regent 

Geri Gordon 
262-391-1060 

APPOINTED OFFICERS 

Guide Rheta Bennett 

CHAPTER DEVELOPMENT 
CHAIRWOMEN 

Membership/Retention 
Sherry Janke  

Community Service 
Julie Kronenburg 

Activities/Sports 
Karen Henkel 

Mooseheart/Moosehaven 
Pam Thrall 

STANDING COMMITTEE  
CHAIRWOMEN 

Higher Degree 
Rachel Oemig-Klein 

 

 

WOTM INTERNATIONAL OFFICERS 

Barbara J. McPherson, Grand Chancellor 

 

 

CHAPTER MEETING 

3RD Thursdays of month 

7:00 PM 
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     Hello Everyone, 

Hope all of you had a wonderful holiday and that Santa was good to all.  

Too bad it wasn’t a white Christmas, well maybe next year.   

We had a very busy couple of months that happened with the WOTM.  In 

November we had the privilege of celebrating two Women of the Moose 

receiving their Collage of Regent Degrees, which is the highest honor you 

can get as a Woman of the Moose.   

Those two women are: 

Julie Kronenburg 

Rachel Oemig-Klein 

Congratulations and thank you to you both for all the hard work you put 

in the Moose.  This is a well-deserved honor.   We want to thank guest 

speakers Karyn Johnson and Kellee Chawal who were In attendance at the 

November 19th College of Regents celebration as well as the lodge board 

of officers. 

On  December 18th, we had our Children’s Christmas Party, which we 

enjoy having every year.  We had 90+ children in attendance.  We split 

the celebration into 2 sessions to give all the kids a chance to visit with 

Santa and enjoy the party.  The kids had a wonderful time.  I want to thank 

each volunteer who helped with the party.  It was greatly appreciated.  It 

was so nice to watch the kids leave the party with smiles on their faces.  

We all enjoyed Santa!  Thank you for coming and giving gifts to all the 

good boys and girls!  A wonderful time was had by all----See you next 

year! 

The lodge and chapter also helped six needy families to have a wonderful 

Christmas.  Thank you to those that made this happen. 

Volunteers are always needed to help on Souper Tuesday’s/Spaghetti 

Tuesday.  If we do not have more volunteers, we will be greatly 

disappointed if we have to cancel these events. 

Happy New Year 2022!!.  Have a safe and healthy New Year. 

Lisa Villwock 

Here are a few of our new officers and appointed officers for the 

2021-2022 Muskego Women of the Moose. Have a great year 

ladies! 

 



 

  
Fundraiser Tuesday’s 

FUNDRAISER TUESDAY’S 

$6 Dollar Fundraising Tuesday’s 

• The 1st & 3rd Tuesday’s of the month will be Soup-er 

Tuesday’s.  All-You-Can Eat Soup for $6.00. 

• The 2nd Tuesday’s of the month will now be 

Spaghetti Tuesday $6.00 + extras. 

• The 4th Tuesday of the month will be Casserole 

• If the month has a 5th Tuesday, we will be cooking 

up a Soup & Sandwich. 

. 

We welcome your soup & casserole donations; we have 

some excellent cooks at the Lodge. 

Serving from 5 PM to 7 pm or until the food is gone, so get 

there early. 

$6 Fundraiser Tuesday’s will run from October through 

March. 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Happy Valentine’s Day 
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Women of the Moose 

Will be hosting a  

Fat Tuesday Dinner!! 

 

Tuesday, March 1st, 2022 

Starting at 5:30pm 

 

Adults: $10 

Children 12 & under: $5 

 

We will be serving authentic Cajun and Creole dishes.   

 

Menu may include:  

Jambalaya Gumbo 

Shrimp Creole Dirty Rice 

Sweet Potato Pie King Cake 

Paczki’s AND MORE!! 

There will be a sign-up sheet at the lodge. 
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Juke Box Bingo!   

Friday November 5th, 12th, 19th & 26th  

Friday December 3rd, 10th, & 17th 

 

 

Wednesday Wings are Back! 

Julie Kronenburg will be cooking up Wing’s from 5:00-

7:30 pm as a WOTM Higher Degree Committee 

fundraiser. 

 

 

Taco Thursday’s 

Tacos 3 Beef or Chicken $5.00 

Nacho Grand Platter $6.00 

Taco Salad Beef or Chicken $6.00 

Quesadilla – Beef or Chicken $5.00 
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Wisconsin CO-Ed 301 

Dart Tournament 

February 5th, 2022 

The Green Bay Moose Family Center will 

host the 2021 Wisconsin 301 Co-Ed Dart 

Tournament on February 6th, 2021.  Check-

in will start at 8:30 AM.   

Each team must consist of 1 LOOM and 1 

WOTM.  The cost is just $20 per team, 

which is only $10 per person and of course 

quarters to shoot with!!! 

Please pre-register to James Guillaume by 

January 25th, 2022.  Any late registrations 

are subject to a $2 late fee.  Don’t forget 

your Moose Membership card, I will ask for 

it at the door.  All checks must be made out 

to the Green Bay Moose Lodge. Thank You!  

 

Registration form available at the Lodge 

or www.muskegomoose.com 

 

Schedule 

Check-in 8:30-9:45 am 

Shooting Starts 10:00 am 

Contact Information 

James Guillaume 

226 N 7th Avenue 

West Bend, WI  53095 

Phone:  262-808-8032 

Email: 

moosedarts@yahoo.com 

 

 

Wisconsin Dartball Tournament 

January 8th, 2022 

 

Hosted by Marinette Lodge 2327 

N5233 E NETTLETON LANE 

MARINETTE, WI  54143-9318 

 

• Check in is at 9:00 am 

• Tournament Starts at 10:00 am 

100% Payout (Less State Fess) 

Teams will consist of a Min/Max of 7 Players 

(Men, Women or Mixed) and the Entry Fee 

is $70.00 per Team 

Please send signup sheet(s) and Fees to the 

address listed on the entry form, No Later 

Than 12/31/2020.  (Entries paid after this 

date will be $80.00) 

Please bring your own darts, as our Lodge 

has a very limited supply. 

 

Food will be available all day, raffles and fun 

for all. 

Hope to see you in January 

 

Registration form available at the Lodge or 

www.muskegomoose.com 

 

 

Wisconsin Moose Bowling 

Tournament 

March 12 to April 3, 2022 

Hosted by:  Sheboygan Lodge #438 

1811 Georgia Avenue 

Sheboygan, WI  53081 

920-457-0803 

Bowling at:  Lakeshore Lanes 

2519 S Business Drive 

Sheboygan, WI 53081-6135 

608-328-8135 

• USBC (Moral Sanction 

• 90% Handicap based on 225 

scratch USBC 

• 100% Prize fees will be returned 

• $1,000 added to prize fund 

• 20% Prize Fund paid for scratch 

games 

We would like to secure the weekend of 

April 2nd & 3rd to bowl as a group.  Please 

get your registration form and money into 

Kevin Pope by January 1, 2022, so that he 

may submit the entire package for the 

Lodge in one shot. 

Margie Marsden, State Bowling Chairman 

1259 Ruger Avenue 

Janesville, WI 53545 

608-289-5752 

Email:  Warmmd11@charter.net 

Registration form available at the Lodge or 

www.muskegomoose.com 

 

 

IS THERE A HIGH SCHOOL JUNIOR IN YOUR LIFE? 

Enter your Class of 2023 high school students NOW for a chance to win up to a $5,000 “Heart of the Community Scholarship”! 

There is no better way to help the youth of the Fraternity than to offer them the opportunity to further their education, and that is exactly what the “Heart 

of the Community” Scholarship is all about. 

The following requirements must be met in order to be eligible for the “Heart of the Community Scholarship” 

The applicant must: 

  Be a student in the high school graduating Class of 2019 

 Have a father, mother, step-parent, grandparent or legal guardian who is a paid-up member of the Moose (Applicant is NOT required to 

reside in the same household) 

 Have a cumulative grade point average (GPA) of 3.0 (C+) or higher on a 4.0 scale. 

 

See our website for more information.  See next page for Application 
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FRIDAY FISH FRY WILL BE SERVED  

Friday January 14th 

Friday January 21st 

Friday January 28th 

Friday February 11th 

Friday February 18th 

Friday February 25th 

 

 

 

Packer Football 
 Sunday January 2nd 7:20 pm  

 Sunday January 9th Noon  

 

 

Super Bowl 2022 

February 13, 2022 

Will the Packers be there? 

 

 

 

SATURDAY’S 

FREE POOL 

DARTS 

SHUFFLEBOARD 
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